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Tsuut’ina Nation Chief Executive Officer

9911 Chiila Blvd. Tsuut'ina, AB. T2W 6H6
Ph. 403.281.4455 Fax: 403.251.6061

March 8, 2022

Byron Riemann
Acting Chief Administrative Officer,
County of Rockyview

Dear Mr. Riemann:

It is a pleasure to write to you today. The Tsuut'ina Nation and Rocky View County have a strong tradition as
neighbors, and as you are aware, we have been working on repairing and replacing a portion of our common
boundary line fence. We have already started brushing the right-of-way, and have selected a contractor for
the construction of the fence. | have attached a briefing note that outlines the description and scope of work.

While the vast majority of the cost of the project will be carried by the Nation, the City of Calgary has
contributed $80,000 towards the work occurring along the shared boundary between the Nation and the City.
We would like to ask the same of the County of Rocky View, and request $80,000 towards the cost of the
portion of the project where our two jurisdictions meet.

The current estimated costs for the full project Is as follows:

Contractor to Install fence and remove old fence: $ 360,000
Mulching / brush removal: $ 36,000
UXO Clearance: $ 114,000
Total: $ 510,000

Please let me know if you have any questions, or require any clarification on any aspect of the project.

Respectfully,

g

JefrySinmon
Chief Executive Officer
Tsuut'ina Nation




